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Changes in Local Sales and Use Tax Rates – 
Effective January 1, 2020  
NOVEMBER 27, 2019 (LINCOLN, NEB.)  —  Tax Commissioner Tony Fulton announced the following changes in local 
sales and use tax rates as of January 1, 2020.

	 •	 Gage County will start a new 0.5% county sales and use tax rate that is effective throughout all of Gage 
County. The Gage County sales and use tax will be in addition to both the state and city tax in any of the 
Gage County cities that have a city tax.	

	 •	 Deshler will start a new 1% city sales and use tax rate. 
	 •	 Unadilla will start a new 1.5% city sales and use tax rate. 
	 •	 Decatur will increase its city sales and use tax rate from 1% to 2%.

These changes are on the Nebraska Department of Revenue’s website at revenue.nebraska.gov. 
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